
 

 
April 14, 2022. 

 
MACHC Letter 6/2022 

 
To: MACHC Members and Observers 
 
Subject:  Hosting of 23rd Conference of the MACHC 
 
References:  Statutes of the MACHC 

Minutes of MACHC22 Conference 
MACHC22 List of Decisions 

 
Dear MACHC Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are all doing well. 
 
I would like to remind you that the 23rd Conference of the Meso American - Caribbean Sea 
Hydrographic Commission (MACHC23) is scheduled for the week of November 28 to 
December 2, 2022, in accordance with Decision 22.10.3 of the MACHC22 Conference. 
 
I believe that we are all looking forward to seeing one other again in person which we have 
been prevented from doing for the last 2 years by the impact of the global pandemic. It certainly 
makes all the difference if we are able to handle Commission matters face-to-face. 
 
As some COVID-19 related uncertainty remained at the end of last year, there was no volunteer 
to host our next Conference (agenda item 10.3 "Next Conference" of MACHC22 minutes). 
 
Given that the situation has improved and that many restrictions have been relaxed in our 
Region, this would now be a good time to seek nominations from amongst the Members as 
well as Observers to host the next Conference. 
 
Noting the above, I would like to open the call for nominations. Any offers will be gratefully 
received. I would ask that you inform me at machc.chair@marinha.mil.br copying to Mr. 
RODRIGO OBINO (obino@marinha.mil.br), no later than May 13, 2022, should you wish to 
be considered the host. 
 
I thank you for your attention and I remain at your disposal for any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

RENATO GARCIA ARRUDA 
Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 
Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 

 
Copy: 
IHO Secretariat 
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